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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for all the 
children who are coming to 
the Bible club. 

• Praise the Lord that Melissa’s 
surgery went well and that she 
is recovering without any 
difficulties.  

• Praise the Lord for the new 
people who have come to the 
church this past month. 

• Pray for the missions team 
that will be with us in July 
that we would be able to 
change the roof on the church. 

• Pray for our personal financial 
support.  

• Pray for the evangelistic 
outreach at the Tour de 
France. 

• Pray for a summer intern for 
the church. 

We are so grateful for your faithful prayers and support for us 
and the ministry in France. We praise the Lord that Melissa 
went through surgery on her knee 
without any difficulties, and that she 
is recovering well. We are also 
thankful for the great turn out that we 
had for the music outreach in April. 
What a blessing to see the Lord 
working in the heart of those who 
heard the Gospel! A lady that came 
last year came again this year and is 
attending church regularly again. We are also blessed that a 
new couple has started coming to church recently. They are in a 
trial period for work at a local hospital. The couple was very 
involved in their church in Paris. Please pray that if the Lord 
allows them to stay for work that they would become helpers in 

the church. Please also pray for us as we 
start to get things together for a group 
that will be arriving in July to help with 
the outreach at the Tour de France, and 
also change the roof on the church. We 
praise the Lord that one of our 
supporting churches is helping with the 
expense of the materials for the roof. 

Tour de France 
We are looking forward to the Evangelistic outreach at the Tour de 
France again this year. The Tour will be going through the town of 
Luchon where we started services last year. Please pray that we will 
souls saved as a result from the tract distribution. Each year we are 
encouraged by the many opportunities to share the Gospel. It is not 
too late to come help if there is any interest in serving the Lord 
through this unique experience. 
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